On Mar 6, 2021, at 5:00 AM, Dan Sharpe <sharpe.dan@gmail.com> wrote:

Good morning, Council.

Please accept my applause and appreciation for your important work on Council, in
general, but most specifically your intentional work to prioritize diversity and inclusion
measures.

Having a formalized position for our community priorities, that endures over time, is
most important--especially when it is interwoven to the City charter and our operations
and actions. The Charter Review process affords us that timely, and time tested,
opportunity to work towards cementing our community values and priorities--especially
around DEl, in all facets.

| write to support the overall process, yes--but specifically to express my support for the
inclusion of all sections proposed by the Charter Review Committee---and

particularly sections 3 and 4.

Knowing that the review only takes place every 10 years, standing up for these
proposals, now, is important to me. | look forward to the citizens being able to affirm and
act upon these on our upcoming ballot.

With appreciation,

Dan Sharpe
481 N. Parkview
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